[image: image1.jpg]Garnock

Community Campus




GARNOCK COMMUNITY CAMPUS 
SKI TRIP
January 2020
Dear Parent/Guardian

I am pleased to inform you that your child’s place on the school Ski Trip in January 2020 has been confirmed.  Feedback has shown that most people had no real preference on either the USA or Europe as a destination, however, there are some who would prefer Europe and therefore we have made the decision to go there.  The final details have still to be confirmed, but at present it looks likely that we will be going to the Austrian resort of Sportwelt.  Please see the following link for more information www.salzburgersportwelt.com.  The total cost of the trip will be £825.
Can you now please complete the attached consent form and return it with the £200 deposit by Friday 15th March.  Cheques should be given to Mr MacDonald in Maths.  If you are paying by cash can you place in an envelope with your child’s name and registration class on the front and either hand it in to the office or give it to Mr MacDonald.

With regards to future payments, we advise that the following timeline is kept to as much as possible.
Payment No.


Due Date (Before the End of)

Deposit - £200


Friday 15th March
Instalment 1 - £175  

Friday 3rd May
Instalment 2 - £175  

Friday 14th June 

Instalment 3 - £175  

Friday 6th September

Final instalment -£100 
 
Friday 25th October

We will be having a parents night at 18:00 on Monday 25th March to provide more detail on what the trip involves, financing the trip, behaviour and sweaters.  I would strongly recommend that you make every effort to attend.
Should you wish further information, please contact myself on 01505 682685.
Yours sincerely
Mr Nimmo/ Mr MacDonald
Garnock Community Campus
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@garnockski
 
www.garnockcommunitycampus.co.uk

